
Hon Alannah MacTiernan MLC
Minister for Regional Development; Agriculture and Food;

Minister Assisting the Minister for State Development; Jobs and Trade

Our ref: 64-02587/1

Cr David Morrell
Shire President
Shire of Denmark
PO Box 183
DENMARK WA 6333

Dear Cr Morrell

DENMARK EAST DEVELOPMENT PRECINCT PROJECT

Thank you for your letter dated 15 June 2017 regarding your proposal to splitting the
Denmark East Development Precinct Project (Project).

I recognise the importance in the successful development of the Eastern Precinct and
support the splitting of the Project into mutually exclusive components under two
separate Financial Assistance Agreements (FAA).

I ask that the Shire continues to work closely with the Department of Primary Industries
and Regional Development in finalising the FAA arrangements that encompasses the
development of the Western Precinct.

I look forward to working with you and the Shire in the successful completion of this
vital project.
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